The Evergreen State College
Olympia, Washington 88501 753-2780
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Bids on a massive site improvement project on the campus of The Evergreen State
College will be issued Thursday.;May 12, by the Division of Engineering and Architec-
ture, Department of Generzl Administration, Olympia.

Opening of bids is scheduled for June 4, with construction work tentatively
scheduled to begin in mid or late Jume.

The large contract contains numerous projects, including the following: utility
distribution tunnels for heating, air conditioning, electrical and communications
services; an electrical sub-station for campus power requirements; parking lots; out-
door lighting; service roads finishing w;rk: 9n—campu5'sturm and sanitary sewer sys-
tems; water supply system (pipes, pumping station, two one-million gallon ground-
level sturagé tanks for reservoir purposes); sidewalks; and work on a 5,000 foot

section of a ring road around the campus.
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